Gladwin County Democratic Party
May Report, 2023
 
We had a very successful fundraiser this month. We were able to  deposit just under $3,000,00 in the Administration account to help pay the rent for this year.   This will give us some breathing room now that we have about ½ of this year's rent for our headquarters. We are looking forward to participating in the fourth of July parade in Beaverton with  a float and a make it take it pollinator plant seed balls for kids.  We donated $100.00 to the Gladwin County Art Group to help sponsor a week long art camp for kids this month. As a party we have begun meeting for breakfast again at local restaurants to support their business and get our name out in the community.  We are planning a multi county picnic for later this year and will combine that with a homemade pie sale as another fundraiser for the party. I will be attending the June 24th meeting of the MDSCC in Dearborn.
 
Thanks, for this opportunity to share with you some of things going on in our party,
Michael Fields
GCDP/Chair
retiredmichaelfields@gmail.com
